
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring 1 

Mon Tue Wed Thurs Fri 
Dance 

(Y5/6) 

Glow 

Sports 

(Y1,Y2,Y3) 

Ninja 

warrior 

(Y3/4) 

Gymnastics 

(Y2) 

Netball 

(Y5/6) 

Ninja 

Warrior 

(Y1) 

Spring 2 

Mon Tue Wed Thurs Fri 

Dance 

(Y1) 

Glow 

Sports 

(Y4,Y5,Y6) 

Ninja 

warrior 

(Y5/6) 

Ninja 

warrior  

(Y2) 

Gymnastics 

(Y3/4) 

St. Mary’s Sport 

Newsletter 

Autumn 2021 
After an unprecedented amount of time away from sporting events due to COVID, this term we 

have been able to get back into competitions, cross year group clubs and sporting events. We have 

had a busy Autumn term, read on to find out more!   

Across this half term we have developed lots of new skills within our P.E lessons, fundamentals, 

dance, fitness, hockey, netball and basketball. We have also had lots of fun during the Christmas 

period with our new parachute.    

During October, we participated in walk to school month. Each 

day the children recorded how they travelled to school and 

those who walked or did the ‘park and stride’ (parking 10 

minutes away from school and walking the rest), earnt a badge 

so show that they had been taking extra care of our 

environment. We also had a visit from Ryan Proctor, our school 

travel advisor from Staffordshire County Council. He taught 

us about the importance of reducing air pollution and why we 

should be walking when possible. 

Cross Country 

Well done to the Year 5 and 6 children that 

competed in the first cross country event 

since before Covid. It was great so see so 

many children all together and enjoying 

sports!  

Huge congratulations to Victoria for coming 1st 

in the Y6 girls race! We wish you good luck for 

the remaining races that will be taking place in 

Spring 2022. 

Spring Clubs 

Keep a look out for the after school clubs that will be 

commencing next term! 


